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Thank you to... 

Benching Superstars...   

Fun & Learning at DHR!  

                      Middos Mentions... 

Matzah Factory Trip!  

Sat., April 1- Busing forms due to school districts  
Mon., April 3- Fri., April 14- Pesach break- No School  
Wed., April 19- Fri., April 21-NYS ELA Tests 3rd-8th grades 

...Rabbi & Mrs. Dov Winston on the birth of their son! 

...Mr. Chaim Savin and Mr. Yisrael Levinson for earning their 
Nursing Home Administrators licenses.  
…the 8th grade girls class for earning a pizza party for 
the best parental attendance at Rabbi Mandel’s evening 
presentation on Tuesday night!  

Calendar  

 Important Reminders... 
...DHR 2023-24 Registration Packets and payments are due 
 today- March 24th. Please check our  website for  all of the 
registration information and the online form. Please send those in 
ASAP!  
… Bus Transportation Forms for  2023-24 are due to  
your district office by April 1, 2023. 

DHR’s MSG Production :The Secret Garden 

Professional  Development Day... 

 

...Bruce Dan and Wendy Frieda for their visionary support!! We were 
thrilled to be able to provide bonuses for our hard-working faculty and 
staff last week, before Pesach, due to their very generous gift! In 
Bruce's words, "a community is only as good as its schools. A school is 
only as good as its teachers".  
…Nancy Klein  and Congregation Rosh Pinah for their $100 donation.  
...David & Susan Rothenberg for their Purim donation to DHR.  

Wow! We were thrilled to host over 100 women and girls for the pro-
duction! We are so impressed with our multi-talented middle school 
girls! They are actresses, dancers, singers, scenery artists and back-
stage pros! Major shout-out to our very patient producers/directors: 
Mrs. Bracha London, Mrs. Ayelet Ribakow and Mrs. Devorah Shul-
man! We also appreciate Mrs. Rivka Chilungu and Mrs. Esther Caro's 
scenery vision, Rabbi Danny Goldstein's sound magic, R' Ross Kosow's 
construction and troubleshooting expertise, MSG teachers' patience and 
flexibility and Ms. Stacy Burke's organization and willingness to do so 
much extra for the girls. Finally, thank you to our sponsors Rusi Cohen, 
Rebbetzin Sarah Davidowitz, Chayala Diskind, Leora Diskind, Ellen 
Filreis, Lea Goldstein, Stephanie Sanders, Florinda Steinas, Shoshana 
Polatoff, Ruth Ulloa and Chaya Roness.  

Mazel Tov ... 

Mrs. Shulman’s kindergarten class and Rabbi Caro’s first grade  
class took a wonderful trip to the Chabad Matzah Factory at the 
JCC! Special thank you to our drivers: Mrs. Adina Burger, Mrs. 
Tayla Brea, Mrs. Adina Dan, Mrs. Lauren Deitch, Mrs. Ellen Fil-
ries and Dr. Zemirah Eidelman. 

...Ben was a wonderful helper. When the other 
students forgot to put up their chairs, he put up 
all of the chairs. Great job!  

 

What an honor and privilege it was to welcome Rabbi Hillel Mandel to 
Rochester. His unique outlook, wisdom, warmth and love of children 
was apparent in every word that  he shared both with our teachers in 
the morning and with our parents in the evening. Fortunate are the 
children whose parents and teachers attended and absorbed his words!  

Yosef Brea                  Nava Hirschfeld            Ahron Shulman       
Ephraim Burger          Sara Katz                       Aliza Sloviter            
Rochie Dan                 Avigail Kosow              Tzipporah Twersky          
Zelda Deitch               Yisroel Kosow               Hannah Ulloa                                
Leora Diskind             Zecharia Kuyunov         Rena Vatch               
Zevi Gestetner             Rikki Lagunov              Nosson Vogel          
Noson Hein                 Liba Mittel                     Levi Yaras            
Ashira Hirsh               Michal Polatoff              Moshe Zargary 
 


